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YEAR 2022 - FOUR YEAR IMPLEMENTATION PROGRESS

As we begin the 2022-2023 school year and move into the final year of implementation of our
Broughton Five-Year Strategic Plan, we proudly share just some of the accomplishments of our
collective community’s efforts from the beginning of our Strategic Plan Implementation through
June 2022:

- For a third time, achieving the highest graduation rate in Broughton's history, projected at 93.5%

- Increasing overall state testing proficiency by more than 4%, with an increase in every tested
subject area

- Maintaining the highest student base enrollment rate in nearly a decade
- Maintaining a teacher retention rate above the district and state average, at 94%

- Maintaining high staff satisfaction, with Broughton respondents rating 97.5% of survey questions
favorably and above the district and state average on the Teacher & School Leadership sections
of the North Carolina Teacher Working Conditions Survey

- Reducing the student dropout rate to its lowest percentage
- Reducing the percentage of students suspended to its lowest rate; and

- Offering over 30 school-based professional learning opportunities each year for Broughton staff
based on their choice and professional learning goals

We recognize that these accomplishments are the result of our collective efforts, including those
of our students, staff, parents, and community members. Thank you for your partnership and
support as we continue working together in ensuring our students receive an excellent education.
Go, CAPS!




